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                                                               Appendix 7                    

                                            Helsinki 9
th

 of November, 2012 

   
                                                                                                            To: IFF Member Associations 
                                                                                                                  IFF CB and President 
                                                                                                                  IFF AC and DC 
  
                                                                                                            Cc: IFF Auditor 
 
   

FINAL ANNOUNCEMENT OF THE IFF GENERAL ASSEMBLY 2012 
  
  
Dear Ms./Mr. President, 
 
The 11

th
 IFF General Assembly 2012 will, as announced on the 7

th
 of September 2012, be held during the 

Men's 9
th
 World Floorball Championships in the WFC venue – the Hallenstadion, Zürich on Saturday 

the 8
th

 of December, 2012, starting at 08.30. 
  
Enclosed you will find the summons to the IFF General Assembly together with the preliminary Agenda, 
the CB reports and proposals, as well as the motions and nominations made by the National member 
associations.  
 
The following documents are sent out together with this final announcement, which the General  
Assembly is to decide upon: 
 
- the Agenda for the General Assembly 2012 
- the IFF Annual Report 2011 - 2012 
- the Financial Reports for 2010 and 2011 
- the IFF Auditors Reports for 2010 and 2011 
- the Plan of Actions 2013 - 2014 
- the CB proposal for a Budget for 2013 - 2014 
- the nominations for IFF President and the members of the Central Board 
- the nominations for IFF Appeal and Disciplinary Committee 
- the CB proposal for changing the IFF Statutes 
 
The material will also be copied as a hard copy version for the participants of the IFF General Assembly 
in Zürich. 
  
All Member Associations are welcome to participate in the IFF General Assembly with a maximum of two 
representatives each. If the participating representatives of the member associations need an interpreter, 
the association may use one at the General Assembly. Please remember to register your representatives 
for the General Assembly no later than the 15

th
 of November 2012 to the IFF Office, at the email address 

halonen@floorball.org 
  
Looking forward seeing you in Switzerland, we remain 
  
With kindest regards, 
  
 
 
 
Tomas Eriksson                                                                John Liljelund b.d. 
IFF President                                                                      secretary general 


